
Calendar
2/10/2025 - Poetry Cafe 
6/10/2025 - Y6 residential to PGL
Liddington (All week)
6/10/2025 - Reception Open
classroom - Details to follow
13/10/2025 - Individual school photos
14/10/2025 - Parents evening
15/10/2025 - Harvest Service in the
church @ 9:15am
16/10/2025 - Parents evening
20/10/2025 - Sycamore open
classroom - Details to follow
20/10/2025 - Sycamore open
classroom - Details to follow

21/10/2025 - Term ends for all Pupils

What a fantastic start to the week we had! On Monday,
we were so lucky to have a visit from the brilliant
children's poet, James Carter. He performed some of his
amazing poems for us, filling the hall with laughter and
rhymes. It was incredible to see how a few simple words
can create such vivid pictures in our minds and make us
feel so many different emotions.

After his performance, James helped everyone become
poets themselves. All the children spent time thinking of
their own ideas and turning them into wonderful poems.
Everyone was so creative, and it was a joy to see pupils
writing and performing their own work with such
confidence and enthusiasm. Poetry is a powerful tool for
helping us express ourselves and use our imagination,
and we were reminded of that this week.

A huge thank you to James for a truly inspiring visit! We
can't wait to see all the wonderful poems our students will
continue to create.
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Dear families,

Have a great weekend,
Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Church Links
All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time for
worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

2025-2026 Term 1

Attendance

Year to date: 96.59%
This week: 95.98%
Congratulations: 100% Acorns

2025-2026 Term 2



This weeks Gem
Point winners

Eagle Owl
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Happy Birthday to:

Contact us:

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR BIRTHDAY!

Bella   Sycamore
Alana   Beech

This term’s value: Generosity

Focus on: Volunteering
Have you ever wondered how you can get more
involved in your child's school life? Volunteering is
a fantastic way to do just that! Your help makes a
huge difference, supporting our teachers and
creating a richer learning environment for every
student.
We have many opportunities for parents to get
involved, no matter your schedule. You can help
out in the classroom with activities like reading or
art projects. If you prefer to be behind the scenes,
you could assist with preparing materials for class
projects or helping out at school events like book
fairs or field trips. No matter what your skills or
availability, there's a place for you on our team.
Volunteering is also a wonderful way to connect
with our school community. You'll get to know the
staff, meet other parents, and gain a deeper
understanding of what goes on in the school day.
Your presence shows your child that you value
their education and are a part of their school
journey.
If you're interested in learning more about
volunteer roles, please contact the school office.
or speak to your child’s class teacher. We'd love to
have you join us!

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org



